

DIARY DATES

12 March

Mt Marshall & Districts Ag Show

19 March

Benny to Beacon Bike Race

22 March

Ordinary Meeting of Council & Electors General Meeting

- COUNCILLORS

Cr Rachel Kirby

President

P: 08 9686 1160

E: crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Stuart Faulkner

Deputy President

P: 08 9686 1050

E: crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Tony Sachse

P: 08 9685 1257

E: crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Paul Gillett

P: 08 9686 2055

E: crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Helen Shemeld

P: 08 9686 1054

E: crshemeld@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr John Beagley

P: 08 9685 1247

E: crbeagley@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Callum Lumsden

P: 08 9686 1100

E: crlumsden@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Shire of Mt Marshall

— THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE —

22 February 2016

NOTICE OF ROADWORKS

Please be advised that reconstruction roadworks have commenced in various locations in the Shire. All of the roadworks are full reconstruction works which includes a rebuild of the running surface and base course. This should be completed by late April 2016.

The following locations are as follows:

- Bencubbin-Kellerberrin Road between the Koorda turnoff and the Bencubbin Caravan Park;
- Koorda-Bullfinch Road, approx. 5klms east of the Welbungin town site; and
- Bencubbin-Kellerberrin Road for a 1.5km section north of the Shire of Trayning boundary.



Traffic management will be in place and please adhere to signage and instructions from traffic controllers.

The 2015/2016 resealing program will be undertaken by Boral Asphalt over approximately 2 weeks in mid to late March. They will be resealing 19kms of the Burakin-Wialki Road as well as Monger and Rupe Streets in Bencubbin

SUCCESSFUL NIGHT SWIM

There was a great turn out at the Annual Night Swim on Friday night. This helped the students at Bencubbin Primary School raise over \$500 towards their school camp by way of selling delicious burgers and drinks. Thanks to all who attended and made it a successful evening.

CONTACT US









80 Monger Street, Bencubbin WA 6477 | Phone: 08 9685 1202 | Fax: 08 9685 1299 Email: admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au



Shire of Mt Marshall

— THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE ——

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST TRAILER MOUNTED 110KVA GENERATOR



- DETROIT DIESEL 2 STROKE (SUPERCHARGED)
- 110KVA CONTINUOUS OUTPUT
- CIRCA 1980'S (EXACT YEAR UNKNOWN)
- HOURS UNKNOWN
- HEAVY DUTY LICENSED TRAILER

The Generator was purchased second-hand by the Shire in 2009 (Ex Telstra) and has been used as a backup power supply for the Administration Office since this purchase resulting in minimal running time (approx. 50 to 100 hours per year).

Please contact Works Supervisor, Mr Allan Monson on 0499 851 111 if you have any queries or wish to inspect the generator.

Expressions of interest including your contact details and the purchase amount being offered should be emailed to the Shire office at admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au by 5.00pm on Friday 4 March 2016.

Dirk Sellenger
Chief Executive Officer



Shire of Mt Marshall

— THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE —

DOCTOR SERVICES



The Kununoppin Medical Practice Committee (consisting of the Shires of Mt Marshall, Trayning, Mukinbudin and Nungarin) regrets to advise that Dr Jesudas has recently resigned and will be leaving Kununoppin Hospital and Medical Practice on 31 March 2016.

Please be assured that the committee has been and is continuing to work hard to ensure medical services will continue to be provided throughout these Shires with minimal disruption to ordinary medical and doctor services for the community both short and long term following Dr Jesudas's departure.

80 Monger Street, Bencubbin WA 6477 | Phone: 08 9685 1202 | Fax: 08 9685 1299 Email: admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au